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Hi Nell, 
  
I received notice that it was approved, subject to revision approval.  I looked 
on Eplan and reviewed the 6/23/15 boundary and topographic survey.  My 
review is attached. 
  
Elevations and contours have been edited to the City vertical datum. 
  
They also added the stormwater detention pond and associated pipe for the 
Deering Lodge Building Corporation which is helpful and appreciated. 
  
Of Note: 
  
1. Label the proposed easement as "Proposed Easement" as "Proposed 30 foot 
Drainage Easement to City of Portland". 
  
2. Add bearings and distances around the Proposed 30 Foot Drainage 
Easement as it affects the 72 Bishop Street property. 
  
3. Show both sides of the Proposed 30 Foot Drainage Easement. 
  
4. Storm drain pipe 15 feet easterly of 72 Bishop Street house.  If it is 
abandoned we will not need to create a 30 foot wide drainage easement down to 
the buried drain manhole. 
  
5. Note 4 stated that the City GIS shows a sewer line crossing the property.  
There is a sewer line farther down Bishop Street and there is no sewer line in 
the GIS crossing 72 Bishop Street. 
  
6. On the Survey Review of 6/01/2015 it was noted that Bob Metcalf was 
provided with 5 DPW Engineering Plans (798/1, 431/30, 247/10, 484/7 & 
387/75).  Were they utilized to create the Proposed 30 Foot Drainage 
Easement? 
  
The final amended subdivision plat will need to show the drainage easement 
information noted above. 
  
I have attached the review markup of the 6/23/15 plan. 



  
Thanks, 
  
Bill 
  
  




